There is a ton of great talent among NAMWOLF attorneys. The NAMWOLF Advocacy Committee is looking for writers to help draft future NAMWOLF articles that speak to NAMWOLF firms' strengths.

By way of background, the NAMWOLF Advocacy Committee, ourselves, Joel Stern, and Emery Harlan, with support from a core team of writers -- Jessica R. Vartanian (Lead writer), Bush Seyferth & Paige PLLC, Heather Renée Adams, Greene and Letts, Antonio Castro, Roig, Tutan, Rosenberg, Martin, Stoller, Zumpano & Bellido, and Vijay Toke, Cobalt Law, LLP – among others, authored and published its first article, "Uninvited: Counsel Lists and How They Limit Minority and Women Owned Law Firms' Access to Legal Work." The piece is featured on the NAMWOLF Home page (which scrolls to it) at: www.namwolf.org, and in the American Bar Association Section of Litigation Diversity and Inclusion Newsletter at:

http://www.americanbar.org/groups/litigation/committees/diversity-inclusion/news_analysis/articles_2014/fall2014-preferred-counsel-lists-limit-minority-and-women-owned-law-firms.html.

We have neat ideas for additional articles we would like to draft:

- (1) Majority / Minority Partnerships;
- (2) Diverse Teams -- the data shows they outperform homogeneous teams; and
- (3) Solutions to the Counsel Lists Issue -- as a follow-up to our first Counsel Lists article.

If you are interested in writing an article with us, kindly email us and if you have a topic preference, please let us know. We would be delighted to have you join us.

Also, if you attend the upcoming Business Meeting in San Antonio, mark your calendar to attend the NAMWOLF Advocacy Committee meeting on Sunday, February 8, 2015 from 4:15 pm – 5:15 pm where we will discuss the writing of our upcoming articles.

We look forward to collaborating with you.